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Monday, 27 August 1951

Talked to Dr. Langer on memorandum from General Bolling
in regard to a proposed NIE on 8 or 10 of the most significant
indications. This will be brought up at the next IAC meeting for , -

further clarification.

Called Mr. Ingersol and told hin in regard to O/CI
publications that Labor Day should be treated as a Sunday. HR7014

-------- HR70-14

Arranged with bout moving Mr. Dulles downstairs.

Mr. Long and Colonel Hansen reported on their meeting with
Mr. Gleason of NSC in regard to our contribution to the revised
NSC 68. A draft will be prepared and circulated at the IAC meeting
this Thursday and the IAC members will be asked for comments by
Monday.
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